
Update from mission partners: Easter 2022 

 

Goma, Democratic Republic of Congo (Claudaline) 

Claudaline sends Easter greetings to Cambourne Church and thanks us for 

our prayers. On 14th April her charity ASDIG organised a conference for 

women on a range of topics: 

(1) women's empowerment - how to take on responsibility for their own 

family 

(2) national elections - how women can take part in elections and 

encouraging them to stand as candidates if possible, and talk about 

women and children suffering in DRC. 

(3) taking responsibility for protecting the environment; the group ended 

the session by planting fruit trees at the kingdom palace. 

 

 

Uzimatele, Nairobi, Kenya (Pastor George and Jackline) 

Greetings from Kenya and particularly from Uzimatele family. 

I thank the Almighty Father for his great love and grace upon us. The 

Lord has been faithful. Our children at the family home have had a long 

holiday that started from the month of March and they will resume 

school on April 25th. The long holiday came In as a result of the revised 

school calendar that was introduced to restore order after the covid 

impact. 

This year three children will sit for their national exam. After this they 

will be looking forward to being admitted to the college or campus. 

Our school Education center pupils performed very well. For the first 

time two of our STUDENTS got above 350 out of 500 marks. Our 

students were working very hard together with our teachers and 

because our God is faithful he rewarded their hard work. 

This kind of performance will give us a good reputation in the community and it will help us to admit 

more children into our school in the future. 

We thank God for the prayers and support from Cambourne Church family. 

Our church is also doing well and life is getting back to normal after the covid 19 impact. 

Please also pray for my daughter who sat for her high school national exam. She is looking forward to 

joining campus this year, so pray for God’s guidance upon her. 

Thank you for your donation received in February which was very helpful in meeting our regular bills. 

We will be very grateful to receive further support when possible. 

With our love and prayers, George. 


